
 “Once a Marine, Always a Marine” 11 December 2014 

 

Commandant:  Dwight Harris                Vice Commandant:  John Harris               Jr Vice Commandant:  Heath Harris 

 

Monthly Meeting:  Every 4
th

 Thursday of each month                Next Meeting:  Thursday, December 18, 2014 at 1900 

Location: Victory Center, Indian River Mall, 6200 20
th

 Street, Suite 160 

Uniform of the Day:  Casual with Cover and Red Polo Shirt 

 

November Meeting 
 

The November meeting was held on November 20 since 

the 4
th
 Thursday of the month was Thanksgiving. 

 
The Detachment approved the purchase of a Parade 

quality POW/MIA Flag with associated hardware and 

stand for use in Parades and Ceremonies.  The 
approximate cost will be $261.00 plus shipping. 

 

The success of the Marine Corps Ball was discussed and 

the consensus was that the Detachment would definitely 
plan on having a Ball next year.  Members expressed 

appreciation for a job well done by Heath Harris and the 

Ball committee. 
 

 

Sick and Distressed: 
 

Doc Copeland   Ken Dansby     
 

Information: 
 

Since the 4
th
 Thursday of December is Christmas the 

meeting for December will be the 18
th
 at 1900. 

 

Toys for Tots sign up at the EOC "Economic 
Opportunity Council" started November 17 and 

continued until December 5, 2014.  The toys are being 

stored and segregated at 1543 US 1 Vero Beach Plaza, 

by K-Mart.  Distribution will be on December 13 and 14 

and again on December 19 and 20, from 1 to 5 pm. 
 

Those wishing to make a monetary donation to Toys for 

Tots can make checks or money orders payable to Toys 
for Tots and can mail the donation to 760 8th Ct. #8, 

Vero Beach, FL. 32962. 

 

Help us make Christmas for the children of Indian River 
County a joyous and happy event.  Contact Tim 

Nightingale, Coordinator at 586-202-2202, or Vic Diaz, 

Assistant Coordinator at 541-217-9541 if you wish to 
help in the Toys for Tots program, or need information. 

 

History: 
 

The Marine Corps League perpetuates the traditions and 

spirit of ALL Marines and Navy FMF Corpsmen, who 

proudly wear or who have worn the eagle, globe and 
anchor of the Corps. It takes great pride in crediting its 

founding in 1923 to World War I hero, then Major 

General Commandant John A. Lejeune. It takes equal 
pride in its Federal Charter, approved by An Act of the 

Seventy-Fifth Congress of the United States of America 

and signed and approved by President Franklin D. 

Roosevelt on August 4, 1937. The League is the only 
Federally Chartered Marine Corps related veterans 

organization in the country. Since its earliest days, the 

Marine Corps League has enjoyed the support and 
encouragement of the active duty and Reserve 

establishments of the U. S. Marine Corps. 

 

Semper Fi 
 
Past Commandant Ron Brooks 

Indian River Detachment 058 

Marine Corps League 
 
E-mail:  RonBrooks99@comcast.net   Phone:  772-559-4260 
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